
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President  

 Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 
 
THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk  

FROM: Tatyanah Shassetz, Borough Clerk Secretary  
 
DATE:  Tuesday, April 16th, 2019 
 
RE: Liquor License Transfer of Ownership, Location – Coldwater 

Market – License #867 

 

 

Kenai Peninsula Borough Code § 7.10.020 provides for Assembly review of all 

applications requesting approval for liquor license relocations and transfers of 

ownership located within the Borough. Accordingly, the attached application 

filed by Creekbend Company LLC dba Coldwater Market is being submitted to 

you for review and action.  

 

The Borough Finance Department has reviewed the application and has no 

objection to the transfer of ownership based on unpaid taxes. The Planning 

Department has reviewed the application for proximity to churches and/or 

schools and has no objection to the relocation of the license. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Assembly authorizes a letter of non-

objection to the relocation and transfer of 

ownership of the license as requested by 

Creekbend Company LLC dba Coldwater 

Market. 

 

 

 

 

cc: Creekbend Company LLC 

 

 


